Dear VMC Families,
If you are looking for learning support in addition to teacher tutorials, VMC recommends contacting Learn Quebec which offers free online tutorials.
http://www.vmc.qc.ca/tutorials.html
As we approach the end of term and with the scarcity of support outside of school, the following information may be of interest to some parents.
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This is not a recommendation to enroll, but information that may be of interest to those seeking additional short-term support at an affordable cost.
 
Thank you.

